

July 16, 2015

Jessica Minton Convexity Properties 540 W Madison Suite 2500 Chicago, Illinois 60661

Dear Ms. Minton:

To facilitate the construction at RH at the Three Arts Club we will require the closure of Goethe Street. We have obtained a permit for the use of Goethe from the corner of Dearborn west to the alley before Clark Street.

Between the dates of 7/21 and 7/31 this permit will be in effect between the hours of 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM at this location. At the specified dates indicated below we will be using a crane to hoist materials to the roof of the Three Arts Building. Vehicle traffic will be prohibited along Goethe during these hours.

The date and time for vehicle traffic will be prohibited are as follows:

7/21 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.	7/29 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.
7/24 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.	7/30 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.
7/27 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.	7/31 8:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.
7/28.8.00 A M - 4.00 P M	

Access to parking in this area will not be available between 7/21 and 7/31.

As shown in the attached logistics plan we will have traffic controllers stationed at appropriate locations directing vehicles and pedestrians who need access to the two driveways east of this corner. The traffic to these driveways will require driving westbound against the one-way flow of Goethe. Our presence will be there to aid the traffic through to Clark. We will also have controllers stationed at the alley to guide traffic and restrict access eastward. Warning signage will be posted at Clark Street indicating the restrictions for traffic along Goethe.

In addition to this permit, we will be starting the installation of handicap ramps at the sidewalks that surround the RH project. These areas include:

- The two sidewalk ends that straddle the alley on the north side of Goethe.
- The three corners at Dearborn & Goethe
 - northeast corner
 - northwest corner
 - southwest corner

We will also be replacing the concrete apron at the north side of Goethe at the intersection with the alley. We will be forced to close the Goethe end of the alley for a maximum of two days in order to perform our concrete work. We will use a high grade concrete mix that will allow us to work as efficiently as possible to have the alley back open at or before the two days time we have asked for

We apologize for the inconvenience this situation has brought and will work to minimize the impact to the community. Please contact me with any comments or questions.

Thank You, Ben